
Colonial Park United Methodist Church 

Volume 34 August 2, 2017 Number 31 

Making disciples of Jesus Christ by seeking God’s will, sharing God’s love, and serving God and our neighbors 

Once again it's time for the annual Rummage Sale, which supports the  

missions and ministries of Colonial Park youth.  Year after year, the  

members of CPUMC have emptied their closets, attics, and  

garages, collected from friends and neighbors and supported the youth 

with their donations; thanks to you, our rummage sale is known as one 

of the best.  We can use donations of plastic grocery size bags, duct 

tape, and any clothing racks.   

Sale date is Saturday, August 19th from 7:00 a.m. to 2:00 p.m.   

We have a pod located on the east side of the church that's available for storage.  

For pick ups call church office 683-5286 or Becca Solaas-Rodriguez @ 828-2759. 

Blood Drive has been  

RESCHEDULED! 

New date: 

Sunday, August 13 

10:30 - 1:30 

Thursday, August 10th Luncheon 

We will meet for lunch at 12 noon and our program will 

follow. Our program will be presented by Dr. Don Kind-

er. Dr. Kinder is a scholar and teacher in the Church of 

Christ. He is also a gifted singer. He will present a pro-

gram of favorite hymns and “old standards.” Dr. Kinder 

sings for the “cool down” time at an exercise class at 

White Station Church of Christ. Some of our members 

attend this group and appreciate his music. 

This will be a delightful experience and all of our JOY 

Group will want to be present. Don’t forget to bring 

friends with you! 

Go by the church, or call the church office, and sign the 

reservation pad by noon, August 9th. 

CHILDRENõS 
COUNCIL  
MEETING 

SUNDAY, AUGUST 20 

12:00 P.M. 

The Childrenõs Council will meet Sunday, August 20 
at noon in the Garden Room. You do not have to be 
a member of the Childrenõs Council to attend. The 

church will provide lunch, but donations will be  
accepted to cover the cost. If you plan on  

attending, please RSVP to Debbie Trusty by  
August 16 @ dtrusty@colonialpark.org.  



Remembering Our Vowsé 

Will you support Colonial Park  

United Methodist Church with your 

prayers, your presence, your gifts, 

your service and your witness? 

Our Presence:  7/30/17 

The Gathering: 35; 

11:00 am Worship: 163 

& Nursery: 13 

Total: 211 
Sunday School: 108 

 
Budget for July:  $40,859.92 
Total Offering for July: $48,702.40 

The Week Ahead . . . 

Sunday, August 6 

9:00 am  A Time of Prayer/CH 

9:30 am -  1:00 pm Nursery 

9:30 am The Gathering 

9:45 am Sunday School 

11:00 am Traditional Worship 

12:00 pm Children’s Library Open 

4:00 pm Youth Grp/Yth Rms 

4:00 pm Rangers/FH & CLC 

6:30 pm Pickleball/CLC 

 

Monday, August 7 

9:30 am Fitness Our Way/FH 

9:30 am MDO 

1:00 pm Women’s Growth Grp/CR 

 

Tuesday, August 8 

7:00 am Men’s Spiritual Quest/CR 

9:00 am Upper Room Prayer/CR 

1:00 pm Prayer Shawl/GR 

 

Wednesday, August 9 

9:30 am Fitness Our Way/CLC 

9:30 am MDO 

10:00 am Prayer Group/GR 

5:30 pm Yoga/CLC 

6:30 pm Chancel Choir/Choir Rm 

6:30 pm The Reading Plan/GR 

6:45 pm Pickleball/CLC 

 

Thursday, August 10 

12:00 pm JOY Lunch/FH 

1:00 pm Pickleball/CLC 

6:00 pm Stained Glass Class/AS 

6:30 pm Seeking...Prayer Grp/GR 

 

Friday, August 11 

9:30 am Fitness Our Way/CLC 

9:30 am MDO 

CR - Conference Room      

AS– Art Studio  SC - Sanctuary 

FP - Fire Place     FH - Fellowship Hall 

CLC - Christian Life Center (Gym) 

GR - Garden Room     CH - Chapel 

Sunday Morning Worship:   

Aug 6: 

Rev. Jathaniel Cavitt 

Scripture:   

Mark 6:56-69 

Sermon: 

“Should I Stay or Should I Go?” 

Liturgist: 

John Trusty 

Communion Offering: 

Campus Ministries 

August 6, 2017 

THANK YOU TO OUR  
VOLUNTEERS 

Acolytes 

Chloe Russell 

Nursery 

Hollie Robertson 

Extended 2’s 3’s & 4’s 

Denise Cooper 

Hannah Clark 

Children’s Church 

Terry McGee 

Eric Clark 

Registration NOW OPEN! 

The time is finally here to register the kids for fall sports! Registration form can be 

found online at www.colonialpark.org under the recreation tab at the top.  

All programs are for both girls and boys. 

The programs are as follows: 

Mini Strikers Soccer - ages 4 & 5 

Soccer - ages 4 to 12  

Flag Football - ages 6 to 12 

Junior & Senior High Kickball - 

grades 7 to 12 

If you have questions, please contact Brian Maness by phone @ 901-683-5286  

or email @ bmaness@colonialpark.org 

Thank you so 

much for all  

the food you 

brought us 

when Lottie passed away. We 

had a large group of family here 

Friday night and it was so nice 

not to have to worry about 

what to feed them. Thank you 

again for your thoughtfulness. 

 

Bert & Beth Hogue 

August… 

5 - Men’s Breakfast  

10 - JOY Lunch 

13 - Blood Drive   

19 - Rummage Sale  

27 - Promotion Sunday 

29 - Church Council 



Adult Study Group: 7/30/17, Another great lesson by Steve on our 
addiction to acts to feel good or opposed to God’s will of being Holy 

in Christ. Welcome to our 8 visitors. We meet in the Chapel and all 

are welcome. Please come back, Bob and Barb Scott. 

Covenant Class: Room 105—We invite new worshipers & guests to 
our class.  We are an intergenerational fellowship of couples, singles 

from the mid-30’s on up, & our classroom is located across from the 

Choir Room, down from the nursery.  We study a variety of short-
term lessons.  We look forward to seeing you Sunday.   

Exodus Class:  We're currently studying “Faith from the Back Side” by 

J. Ellsworth Kalas. We meet in room 253. Comprised of couples and 
singles with and without children.  Ages 30s to 50s.  Everyone wel-

come.                                              

Fidelis: 7/30/17 Hugh Bell conducted our class this week and gave a 

thoughtful short devotional.  Our final lesson in the “Calling of Proph-
ets” series was taught by Charles Gilliland.  As always he did a great 

job in covering the scripture and message, and closed with the thought, 

“What is the Lord saying to you to do today- to step out front and not 
wait until tomorrow?”  Next Sunday Bill Pearigen will teach the first 

lesson in the series “Calls in the New Testament.”  Our class is very 

fortunate to have these knowledgeable and interesting teachers. We 

also have warm fellowship and joyful singing of old familiar 

hymns.  Visitors are always welcome.        

Friendship:  Our class studies short term books on a variety of Chris-

tian topics.  If you are looking for a Sunday School class, please consid-
er visiting with us. We meet in Room 215, above the Fellowship Hall, 

at 9:45 am.          

Wesleyan Class: Sunday, Aug. 6, 2017. Brenda Berretta will be teach-
ing. Title of Lesson: Called to Witness Purpose: To assert the im-

portance of establishing priorities in ministering to people with all kinds 

of needs. Hearing the Word: Acts 1; 6; 7 Key Verse: Acts 6:3. 

Junior High/Senior High Sunday School: Join us in Room 250 for 
lively Bible lessons & discussions that will help jumpstart your week at 

9:45 am each Sunday morning. 

In memory of... 

Lottie Hogue by Mary E. Baker 

by Nancy S. Campbell 

Lisa Wallace  for her birthday on August 4, 

by John A. Fite, Jr.  

In honor of… 

Jim Moss by Rose Mary Rolen Norfleet 

Rummage Sale:  
August 19th  

We have three item drop 
off days a week:  

Wednesdays: 3 - 5 pm 

Saturdays: 9 am - 12 pm 

Sundays: 4 - 6:30 pm 

If you need items picked up, 
please fill out a Pick -Up  
Notification Form  (located 
in the office) or call the church  
office (683-5286) to schedule a 
time. Thank you!!  

 

 

 

Colonial Park United Methodist is currently seeking to 
hire a Facilities Maintenance Coordinator. This is a part-
time position (up to 15 hours/week) with a flexible work 
schedule and is charged with helping us maintain a clean,  
organized physical environment keeping our facilities 
ready and welcoming for congregational and community 
use.  The person for this position must be  
dependable, self-motivated, and cooperative. The ability 
to work during normal office hours is  
preferred.  Applications are available in the church 
office.  All completed applications and questions should 
be directed to Charlotte Martin via email  
cmartin@colonialpark.org or phone (901) 683-5286.  

We would like to thank  
everyone for the phone 
calls, cards, flowers, meals, 
and prayers, during the  
recent hospitalizations and  
recuperation of Dolores  
Morrow - GG. Our CPUMC 
family means so much to us. 

Love, 

The Morrow, Solaas, Solaas-Rodriguez, Solaas Davis 
families 

mailto:cmartin@colonialpark.org


Phone: (901) 683-5286. Fax: (901) 684-1391. E-mail: info@colonialpark.org. Web: www.colonialpark.org. Office Hours: 8:30 am—4:30 pm 

 Church Staff 

is a weekly newsletter of Colonial 

Park United Methodist Church. 

Items for the newsletter should be submitted by noon on 

Monday to Staci Hissong, the Publications Secretary at 

shissong@colonialpark.org. The newsletter is published  

bi-weekly, mailed third class on Wednesday, and e-mailed 

weekly except holidays. Visitors are invited to the Sunday 

worship services at 9:30 and 11:00 am, and to Sunday School 

at 9:45 am. 

Senior Pastor  Rev. Jathaniel Cavitt 

Director of Music  Bill Fuller 

Organist  Susan Steppe 

Director of Children’s Ministries   Debbie Trusty 

Director of Mother’s Day Out   Elizabeth Levy 

Director of Student Ministries  Becca Solaas-Rodriguez 

Director of Recreation  

& Young Adult Ministries 

 

Brian Maness 

Financial/Membership Staff   Charlotte Martin 

Admin./Publications Staff   Staci Hissong 

Facility Maintenance   Neil Vause 

Church Security   Eric Clark 

Aldersgate United Methodist Women/Memphis  
4459 Willow Road, 901-683-8861 

Tuesday, August 15 

 
Will offer the study, "Missionary Conferences of the UMC in the United 
States", on Tuesday, August 15.  Registration will begin at 8:30a and the  
program starts at 9.  Breakfast refreshments and lunch will be served.  Your 
congregation is invited to attend.  This invitation is open to all, not just Unit-
ed Methodist Women.  An overview of the Alaska Missionary Conference, the 
Oklahoma Indian Missionary Conference, and the Red Bird Missionary  

Conference (Appalachia) will be presented.  Learn how these conferences are 
reaching out, adapting to the needs and affecting changes for good in their 

communities.  You will learn some amazing facts. 

“Take Them A Meal” meal schedule for 

Dolores Morrow has been extended  to 

August 18. If you would like to take the 

Morrow family a meal, please do so by 

going to www.TakeThemAMeal.com and 

searching with the last name “Morow” 

and password “8904.” Thank you! 

http://www.takethemameal.com

